
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Due to the uncertainty of how school will be affected over the coming weeks the Year 10 
Revision Open Evening will now be brought forward to Tuesday 17th March from 
Wednesday 25th March commencing at 4.00pm, we estimate the session will finish around 
5.20pm. Apologies for the short notice however, I am sure you will understand the reasons 
behind the change of date. 
 
The purpose of the session is to give you an understanding and technical knowledge of how 
to support your child through the upcoming revision period prior to their GCSE 
examinations this summer. 
 
The session will consist of a presentation plus practical sessions where you will be shown 
how to access crucial revision materials online including resources on Hwb and Moodle 
Study Zone. This will support your child to learn more effectively and independently at 
home. In order to gain the most benefit from the evening please bring your child along with 
their Hwb and Moodle Study Zone login details. 
 
We believe this session will have a significant positive impact upon your child’s GCSE results. 
Thank you in anticipation for your ongoing support. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr. G. Rees 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 


